
 

 

 

 

 

Vienna, June 2021 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

Via Musica, the Vienna International Association for Music and Culture Exchange as the official 

organiser of the Summa Cum Laude International Youth Music Festival 2021, hereby confirms 

that the  

 

Okayama Gakugeikan High School Bläserorchester 
Director: Mr. Shigenori Nakagawa 
 

has been invited and accepted to the online SCL Festival 2021 (taking place from the 30th of 

October to the 3rd of November). 

We will welcome you virtually in Vienna and it will be an honour for us to have your online 

participation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Richard Laub  
Chairman VIA MUSICA 

 

Saul Zaks    
Artistic Director of the SCL Festival 

 


